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Come to the ESCA Training Camp 2019 
  

For immediate release across all channels: 
 
Training Camp for coaches and players of all levels opens its door in 2019 again. 
This will be the third edition of a successful international softball training camp where players 
and coaches from various European countries meet to learn from the best and share among 
each other. Different nationalities, cultures and languages meet thanks to one passion: 
SOFTBALL!  
 
The time to register is now! Registration will close during September.  
 
Date: October 23 - 27 
Location: Diessen, the Netherlands 
Price: 395 eur (50 eur discount for past editions' attendees) 
Ages: Women U23, U20, U17 (minimun age 14), Men U20 (minimun age 14)  
  

SIGN UP HERE 

https://mailchi.mp/f1cb6b3dd4de/esca-training-camp-2019-register-now?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://forms.gle/Es8iokV8KTH9q2gt5


 

 

Video from the last year's ESCA Training Camp 

 

A word from Craig Montvidas, director of the ESCA Training Camp: 

Once again, we will have top level instructors at this year's camp, some returnee's, 
and some new faces. Last year we invited two professional players who served as 
teachers for our players in either small group or one on one sessions, this proved to 
be a hit with our young athletes! 

By expanding our indoor training facility, we will now have the chance to increase the 
number of competitive games we play. This will definitely be an advantage for both 
players and coaches to gain more knowledge under game conditions.  

We have also added a number of new evening activities, some Softball oriented and 
some not. One of last year's camp highlights was seeing both players and coaches 
communicate and unite into one big Softball family. Our goal is to create that "warm 
fuzzy feeling" once again! 

The "Shadow Coaches" will receive additional instruction and more empowerment 
for teaching and coaching during the week. They will be fully integrated into the 
program of instruction and provided more opportunities to do some teaching as 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bwXW1wg3dU4


 

well. Some of our former "shadow coaches"  have gone on to conduct clinics 
themselves in various countries. This is something we are extremely proud of!!! 

Finally, one area we do not plan on changing that being the theme of "GETTING 
BETTER TOGETHER".  

 

 

 

Video from the ESCA Training Camp 2017 

  
 

All details here 

 

  

 

Follow ESCA Facebook 
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